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"The greatest writer of historical adventures today."
—Washington Post

Critically acclaimed, perennial New York Times bestselling author Bernard Cornwell (Agincourt, The Fort,
the Saxon Tales) makes real history come alive in his breathtaking historical fiction. Praised as "the direct
heir to Patrick O'Brian" (Agincourt, The Fort), Cornwell has brilliantly captured the fury, chaos, and
excitement of battle as few writers have ever done—perhaps most vividly in his phenomenally popular
novels following the illustrious military career of British Army officer Richard Sharpe during the late 18th
and early 19th centuries. In Sharpe's Prey, Sharpe must prove his mettle once again after performing
courageously on Wellesley's battlefields in India and the Iberian Peninsula, as he undertakes a secret mission
to Copenhagen, Denmark in 1807 to prevent a resurgent Napoleon from capturing the Danish fleet. Perhaps
the San Francisco Chronicle said it best: "If only all history lessons could be as vibrant."
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From reader reviews:

James Mendoza:

Nowadays reading books become more and more than want or need but also work as a life style. This
reading behavior give you lot of advantages. Associate programs you got of course the knowledge the rest of
the information inside the book which improve your knowledge and information. The info you get based on
what kind of e-book you read, if you want send more knowledge just go with education books but if you
want experience happy read one using theme for entertaining such as comic or novel. The particular Sharpe's
Prey is kind of book which is giving the reader capricious experience.

Micah Best:

A lot of people always spent their free time to vacation or even go to the outside with them friends and
family or their friend. Do you realize? Many a lot of people spent they free time just watching TV, or playing
video games all day long. In order to try to find a new activity that's look different you can read a book. It is
really fun for you. If you enjoy the book that you just read you can spent all day every day to reading a e-
book. The book Sharpe's Prey it doesn't matter what good to read. There are a lot of individuals who
recommended this book. We were holding enjoying reading this book. When you did not have enough space
to create this book you can buy the e-book. You can m0ore quickly to read this book through your smart
phone. The price is not too expensive but this book offers high quality.

Betsy Haley:

Do you like reading a e-book? Confuse to looking for your chosen book? Or your book has been rare? Why
so many concern for the book? But just about any people feel that they enjoy regarding reading. Some people
likes looking at, not only science book but additionally novel and Sharpe's Prey or perhaps others sources
were given knowledge for you. After you know how the good a book, you feel would like to read more and
more. Science publication was created for teacher as well as students especially. Those guides are helping
them to increase their knowledge. In additional case, beside science publication, any other book likes
Sharpe's Prey to make your spare time far more colorful. Many types of book like this one.

Lauren Miner:

Reading a reserve make you to get more knowledge from this. You can take knowledge and information
from a book. Book is created or printed or created from each source this filled update of news. With this
modern era like now, many ways to get information are available for anyone. From media social such as
newspaper, magazines, science guide, encyclopedia, reference book, book and comic. You can add your
knowledge by that book. Ready to spend your spare time to spread out your book? Or just searching for the
Sharpe's Prey when you desired it?
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